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School Mass 
Our next school Mass will be on 

Friday 5th July at 9am at school and 

will be led by Yr 3 children who 

have just made their First 

Communion, with a special contribution by Yr 2 

children who will starting their preparation in 

September. The children who have just made 

their communion are asked to wear their First 

Communion outfits for the Mass. 
 

Well Done 
To all the children who represented the school 

at the First Communion Mass last week and at 

the school Mass on Sunday. They read and sang 

beautifully and many people commented on how 

inspirational the Mass was. 

 

Sports Day 
What a wonderful day we had yesterday – the 

weather was kind to us and all the children 

really enjoyed being out on the field and taking 

part in a variety of activities. Thank you 

especially to all the staff who worked so hard to 

make the day special. 

 

Cowboy Lunch 
Next Weds 3rd July, we are having a 

Cowboy themed lunch on the field. 

The hot meals menu has a Wild 

West feel to it and we are asking 

children to make western-style hats for the 

lunch.  

 
 

Pavement Artists 
Year 6 are taking part in a pavement artists 

competition tomorrow at Greenhill Gardens. If 

you are walking that way over the next few 

days, look out for their masterpieces, before 

the rain washes them away! 

 

 

School Fete 
Is this Saturday 29th June! It’s non-school 

uniform day this Friday in exchange for items 

for the fete. See the FOSA newsletter for 

more information. 

 

Parent Teacher Meetings 
Yrs 3,4,5 and 6 on Mon 15th, Yrs R,1 and 2 on 

Tues 16th from 1-6pm. Reports will go out the 

week before, so there is a chance to discuss 

them at the meetings. 

 

Please Remember 
This is a particularly busy time of year for the 

office staff and we would ask for your patience 

when phoning or calling into the office. It would 

help enormously if you could always check your 

child’s bag for letters or the school website 

before calling the office. Thank you for your 

understanding. 
 

Class Photos 
These take place on Monday 8th July. Please 

make sure your child comes to school on time 

and in their smartest summer uniform. Thank 

you. 

 

Sports News 
Well done to all the children who took part in 

the South Dorset Athletics Tournament last 

week – they all performed to their 

absolute best! A special well done 

to the Yr 5 Girls Relay Team, who 

came first out of all the schools. On Friday this 

week, some of our children will be taking part in 

the county swimming finals. Full reports of all 

these events on the website. 
 

 

Please Pray for: 
Mrs Gardiner and Miss Thorne who are 

both unwell at the moment. 
 

 



     
  

 

 

 

 

 
 


